
For Immediate Release 
 
June 16, 2014 
 
Media Contact: 
Cici Prsha 
IFG 
(858) 436-3180 
cprsha@ifgsd.com 
 
Independent Financial Group, LLC Recognized for Significant Revenue Growth in the FP50 
Ranks #5 on the list of Fastest-Growing Independent Broker-Dealers Nationwide 
 
San Diego, CA –Financial Planning magazine has recently unveiled their FP50 list, “America’s Biggest 
Independent Broker-Dealers”.  According to their June issue, Independent Financial Group, LLC (IFG) 
has ranked #48 on the overall list; earning a #5 rank based on total revenue growth.  This now marks the 
second top 5 ranking by a leading industry publication for the San Diego independent broker-dealer in 
2014. 
 
“Securing a rank on Financial Planning’s FP50 is one of the most significant achievements we’ve 
accomplished to date,” comments David A. Fischer, Chief Marketing Officer and Managing Director of 
the firm.  He continues, “The vision for IFG was and will always be to be the best, not the biggest: a place 
free from sales pressure allowing our [registered representatives] to run their businesses how they see fit.  
We just wholeheartedly believed in that vision and allowed it to drive our success.”   
 
About Independent Financial Group, America’s Finest Broker-DealerTM 
Independent Financial Group, LLC serves the needs of independent financial advisors nationwide.  
Renowned for their first-class customer service, the company empowers their registered representatives 
by giving them the technology and tools to meet the needs of their clients. IFG’s corporate office now 
supports more than 550 independent registered representatives across the country.  IFG has been named 
locally by the San Diego Business Journal as one of San Diego’s Fastest-Growing Private Companies for 
the past several years and won acclaim in 2006 with their #1 rank on the list. Their notable success has 
been recognized in numerous financial services industry publications and most recently, received a #4 
ranking and 9.6 score in REP. Magazine’s Independent Broker-Dealer Report Card.  Independent 
Financial Group has also gained Inc. Magazine’s Honor Roll status for multiple consecutive mentions on 
their annual Inc.500|5000 list.  IFG celebrated its 10th anniversary in 2013, ending the year with a record 
$96.6 million in total revenues.  
 
Follow their continued accomplishments by visiting www.ifgsd.com.  Their corporate office can also be 
reached at (800) 269-1903.    
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